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January 23, 2008    

To:  Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

From:  Toronto Pedestrian Committee  

Subject: Accessible Pedestrian Routes after Heavy Snowfall   

Recommendation:

  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee endorsed the communication (January 3, 2008) from 
Dylan Reid, Co-Chair, Toronto Pedestrian Committee, and recommends to the Public Works 
and Infrastructure Committee that the recommendations in the attachment to the 
communication be included in the ongoing program review of winter services for pedestrians 
currently being undertaken by Transportation Services. The Toronto Pedestrian Committee 
further requests that the Toronto Pedestrian Committee be considered as a stakeholder in this 
review.  

Background:  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee on January 22, 2008, considered a communication 
(January 3, 2008) from Dylan Reid, Co-Chair, Toronto Pedestrian Committee respecting safe 
and accessible pedestrian routes after heavy snowfalls.  

Speaker:  

Peter Noehammer, Director, Transportation Services, Scarborough District gave a presentation.    

City Clerk  

Betty Pereira 
Item 5  

c. Peter Noehammer, Director, Transportation Services, Scarborough District  
General Manager, Transportation Services 

http://www.toronto.ca

